
 

 

YOU ARE INVITED TO THE 

CAMP MINDEN SUPERFUND SITE 

ENVIRONMENTAL WORKSHOPS  

The U.S. Environmental Protection 
Agency (EPA) in cooperation with the 
Louisiana Department of 
Environmental Quality (LDEQ) and 
the Louisiana Military Department 
(LMD), will be holding a series of 
environmental workshops. These 
workshops will be educational in 
nature.   

In the first workshop, you will learn 
about future site activities such as air 
data collection mechanisms that will be 
conducted on and around Camp 
Minden. There will be a detailed 
PowerPoint presentation about the 
equipment that will be used, their 
functions, and where the different 
equipment will be placed. You will 
learn about what analyses will be used 
to measure baseline standards, for the 
removal actions.  

In the second workshop, you will learn 
about response preparedness, including 
how local officials will notify you if an 
incident occurs, who will respond, and 
some basic actions you should be 
prepared to take to protect your family. 
 
Representatives from the EPA, LDEQ, 
and LMD will be available to discuss 
and answer your general monitoring 
and sampling questions. This is not a 
formal meeting. You will have the 
opportunity to learn from and talk 
directly with agency representatives in 
an informal setting. We welcome your 
participation. This meeting is being 
held in a fully accessible facility.  

Should you have any specific needs or 
questions, please contact Jason T. 
McKinney, U.S. EPA Community 
Involvement Coordinator, at 1-800-

533-3508 (Toll-Free) or 214-665-8132 
(direct line).  

These Workshops will be held at: 

The State of Louisiana Wildlife 
& Fisheries Building  
9961 Highway 80 
Minden, Louisiana 71055 

 
1st Workshop  

Environmental Monitoring and 
Sampling  
6 p.m. until 8 p.m. 
Thursday, April 16, 2015 

 
2nd Workshop  

Response Preparedness 
6 p.m. until 8 p.m. 
Thursday, April 23, 2015 

 


